
TENDER NOTICE 

 

 The Netaji Subhash Chandra Bose Indian Cultural Centre, a cultural wing of the 

High Commission of India, Kuala Lumpur located at Menara Sentral Vista, Level 17-2 & 

17-3A, No. 150 Jalan Sultan Abdul Samad, 50470 Brickfields, Kuala Lumpur, hereby 

invites interested parties to send their tender for carrying out minor works at its 

premises. The scope of work include renovation of stage, putting of black curtains, 

workstation, a cabinet, shifting of old cabinets from music room to Teacher’s room, 

installing a new PBX system and opening of partition between the green room. The total 

value of the work is expected to be around RM20,000 (Ringgit Malaysia Twenty 

Thousand). Specifications and details of each of above items can be checked at the site 

between 11 a.m. to 7.30 p.m. from Wednesday to Sunday (Mondays and Tuesdays 

closed). Sealed tenders may kindly send latest by 4 p.m on 29th January, 2016 to: 

 

Shri Brahma Kumar, 
First Secretary & HOC 

High Commission of India, 
Level 28, Menara 1 Mon't Kiara, 

No.1, Jalan Mon't Kiara, 
50480, Kuala Lumpur. 

 
 
 

Y.L.RAO 
DIRECTOR 

NSCBICC 


